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Photos and comments by Amy Dismukes, Urban Forestry Manager. 

 

DATE:  August 8, 2024 

RE:  719 Washington Street (permit application # T2024-0253) 

FROM:  Amy Dismukes 

An application was received requesting the removal of (1) Strangler 

fig due to new landscaping and remodel. A site inspection was done 

and documented the following TREE SPECIES:  Ficus aurea. 

NOTE:  TREE 

NOT FLAGGED 

FOR INSPECTION 
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Photos and comments by Amy Dismukes, Urban Forestry Manager. 

 

Aerial roots with 

substantial                      

surface damage 

with a very large 

metal wagon,                 

cinder blocks, 

metal poles, etc. 

under the root 

system.  
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Photos and comments by Amy Dismukes, Urban Forestry Manager. 

 Popping of the bark on the trunk revealed small pupal cases, 

possibly those of Edwards wasp moth, however, sawdust was 

present as well, indicating wood boring insect injury. 
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Photos and comments by Amy Dismukes, Urban Forestry Manager. 

 Aerial termite damage visible on high canopy limps with         

improper pruning cuts visible. 
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Diameter:  23.6 

Location:  40% (tree is located in the back right corner of the back  
yard and over the top of a large metal wagon) 

Species:  100% (on protected tree list) 

Condition:  80% (tree is in fair condition, but also shows evidence 
of Asian subterranean) 

Total Average Value =  73% 

Value x Diameter = 17.2 replacement caliper inches 

Urban Forestry Manager RECOMMENDATIONS :  the tree is growing 
over a large steel wagon and is showing symptoms of possible 
Asian subterranean termites, however, the UFM will rely upon the 
Tree Commission vote before recommendations can be made. 
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